

May 18, 2006

Ms. Heather Small Director of Marketing Angiology Corporation of America 104 Woodmont Blvd. Suite 404 Nashville, TN 37205

Dear Heather:

On behalf of the staff of the General Board of Higher Education and Ministry and the General Board of Discipleship of The United Methodist Church, we want to express our appreciation again for your willingness to participate in our employee health fair on May 16. The AngioScreens were well-received by our staff and they were very appreciative of the information that your staff provided.

We hope to have the opportunity to utilize your services again in the future. In the meantime, please send us information related to dates and locations where AngioScreens may be conducted in the near future, as we have staff and family members who may be interested.

Best wishes to you on continued success of your program.

With sincere thanks,

Cheryl Stacker

Human Resources Manager

General Board of Higher Education & Ministry

Joyce Jordan

Benefits Administrator

General Board of Discipleship

The United

Methodist Church 1001 Nineteenth Avenue, South P.O. Box 340007 Nashville, TN 37203-0007 U.S.A.